
  

 

TO: All Media  

ATT: News Editors, Health Reporters  

For immediate release  

Thursday, 28 May 2020 

GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH TO RECEIVE DONATIONS FROM PETRA 

DIAMONDS 

The Gauteng Department of Health will tomorrow, (Friday, 29 May) receive a donation 

of various items: 2 x mobile units (parkhomes), sanitizers, thermal scanners, including 

much needed Personal Protective Equipment (PPEs) from PETRA Diamonds LTD. 

The mining company’s donation to the Department is a critical intervention in the fight 

against the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The fight against Coronavirus requires a joint effort by all sectors of society and this 

includes constant increasing of the resource capacity for Gauteng health facilities. 

Members of the Media are invited to the event as follows: 

Date: Friday, 29 May 2020 

Time: 11h00 am 

Venue: Refilwe Clinic in Cullinan, Pretoria  



 

Ends/ 

For more information please contact  

Kwara Kekana, Spokesperson: MEC for Health   

074 054 3826 or Kwara.Kekana@gauteng.gov.za 

 

 For media confirmations:  

Philani Mhlungu, Media Liaison Officer: MEC for Health  

060 961 2627  or Philani.Mhlungu@gauteng.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of Health's 

portal at www.gauteng.gov.za 
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